
River Restoration through Dam Removal and the impact on the Landscapes of New England
SWCS Southern New England Chapter 2025 Annual Meeting and Field Tour (A River Runs Through It II)

Thursday 10 July 2025 | 8:30am – 3pm | MassDCR 180 Beaman Street / Quinapoxet Dam removal site | West Boylston MA
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SWCS Southern New England Chapter  |  Serving Connect icut ,  Massachusetts  and Rhode Is land s ince 1946 
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Alison Milliman Sr. Project Manager BSC Group, Inc. office (617) 896-4532 amilliman@bscgroup.com

Allison Roy Research Fish Biologist USGS Massachusetts Cooperative Fish and Wildlife Research Unit office (413) 545-4895 aroy@eco.umass.edu

Ana Quinonez Camarillo Post Doctoral Researcher UMass Amherst Dept of Environmental Conservation (413) 230-6688 aquinonezcam@umass.edu

Andrew Gorman Senior Environmental Planning Specialist Beals and Thomas (774) 280-2752 Andgorman@live.com

Anna Renkert Development & Engagement Manager Mass Rivers Alliance office (617) 714-4272 annarenkert@massriversalliance.org

Bryan LaRochelle Asst Regional Engineer/Wachusett & Sudbury Section MA Department of Conservation and Recreation office (508) 792-7423 Bryan.LaRochelle@mass.gov

Chancery Perks Conservation Agent City of New Bedford (508) 726-7736 chancery.perks@newbedford-ma.gov

Chris Hirsch Dam Removal Program Manager Massachusetts Division of Ecological Restoration (857) 202-2866 Chris.Hirsch@mass.gov

Christine Odiaga Assistant Project Manager Friends of Herring River, Wellfleet/Truro, Inc. (508) 945-3283 treasurer@swcssnec.org

Daniel Crocker Environmental Analyst/Wachusett & Sudbury Section MA Department of Conservation and Recreation office (508) 792-7423 daniel.crocker@mass.gov

Derek Bush Horsley Witten (978) 844-7792 derek_bush@student.uml.edu

Doug McCluskey Erosion Control & Stormwater Management Specialist EJ Prescott (518) 764-8555 doug.mccluskey@ejprescott.com

Emily Perko Ecologist & Soil Scientist AllPoints Technology Corporation (860) 878-0443 eperko@allpointstech.com

Graham Williams Massachusetts Water Resources Research Center University of Massachusetts (774) 216-1945 gpwilliams@umass.edu

Harrison Letourneau Conservation Field Technician City of New Bedford (508) 404-9272 letourneauharrison@gmail.com

Jeffrey Walsh Principal Graves Engineering, Inc.

Katherine Pritchard Civil Engineer Beals and Thomas, Inc (301) 461-9302 kpritchard@bealsandthomas.com

Kathryn Parent Program Coordinator MA Department of Conservation and Recreation field HQ (508) 792-7806 kathryn.parent@mass.gov

Kenneth Canfield Chief Forester/Quabbin & Ware River watersheds MA Department of Conservation and Recreation (857) 274-7090 kenneth.canfield@mass.gov

Maggie Payne Massachusetts Representative SWCS Southern New England Chapter (401) 218-5667 snec.mass@gmail.com

Marisa Browning-Kamins Senior Land Protection and Restoration Associate Nashua River Watershed Association (978) 451-0513 marisabk@nashuariverwatershed.org

Monica Driggers Deputy Director Mass Rivers Alliance office (617) 714-4272 monicadriggers@massriversalliance.org

Renee Bouldin Chapter and Community Builder Soil and Water Conservation Society (413) 505-9555 renee.bouldin@swcs.org

Saravanan Chandrasekaran Kumaraguru Institutions 91 90030 99166 sarankgc@gmail.com

Timothy Randhir Professor UMass Department of Environmental Conservation (413) 378-8870 randhir@umass.edu
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